
Raising children 
in a new country

Weekly 
Men’s group 
sessions  
in Tamil 
beginning  
May 2021

Are you a Tamil-speaking father?

Are you interested in learning about 
raising children in Australia and the  
support available?

English

Funded by:
Westpac Safer Children, 
Safer Communities



Raising children 
in a new country
Why should you attend this session?

• To learn about wellbeing and relationships with your children and family
members in a new environment

• To learn more about Australian laws and norms relating to children and family

• To share and discuss your cultural ways of raising children with other men
of Tamil background

• To know more about support available for children and families

6 Week program [one night a week – 2 hours]

This is a private, confidential program run by Tamil-speaking facilitators and 
provides child minding service. Snacks will be provided.

When:	 Rolling intake. Accepting referrals between April and August 2021 
(Please note the group will not run in school holidays)

Where:	Toongabbie 

Cost:	 FREE

Information and booking:
To make a booking, or for more information please call 
Jessica Harkins on 0435 920 221
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